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Dear Parents & Carers, 
 

As you know, ‘Sports Day’ will be taking place on the 6th of July. Unfortunately due to 
the current government Covid19 restrictions we are unable to invite you along. We put 
the health and safety of our pupils, families and staff at the forefront of our practice 
and thank you for helping us to keep each other safe.   We will record sports day and 
share highlights with you online via our website.  

We would like to thank you in advance for any sponsor money raised for the school fund 
and also remind you that this is not a requirement.   

Kind regards  

Clare Barber   

Head Teacher  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


